
From: Wainhouse, Leo  (DOH) <Leo.Wainhouse@DOH.WA.GOV> 
Sent: Monday, May 06, 2013 12:27 PM 
To: Henderson, Pamela; Schneider, Kathleen 
Cc: Fordham, Earl W   (DOH); Austin, Michelle  (DOH) 
Subject: FW: 2001-1, 2007-2, and 2012-1 NRC preliminary submittals 
Attachments: Draft Rule Language for NRC 2001-1, 2007-2, and 2012-1.pdf; 

Crosswalk NRC RATS 2001-1.doc; NRC Crosswalk for RATS 2007-2 4-
30-13.doc; 2012-1 NRC Crosswalk 4-30-13.docx 

 
Importance: High 
 
Pam and Kathy here is the final batch of overdue RATS.  If you have questions please call Michelle Austin 
 
Leo Wainhouse  
Acting Director Office of Radiation Protection 
Division of Environmental Public Health 
Department of Health 
desk phone, 360 236 3213 
leo.wainhouse@doh.wa.gov 
Always Working for a Safer and Healthier Washington 
 

From: Austin, Michelle (DOH)  
Sent: Thursday, May 02, 2013 11:08 AM 
To: Wainhouse, Leo (DOH) 
Subject: 2001-1, 2007-2, and 2012-1 NRC preliminary submittals 
Importance: High 
 
Please forward to Pam and Kathy, with a cc to Earl and me. 
 
Pam: pamela.henderson@nrc.gov 
 
Kathy: Kathleen.schneider@nrc.gov 
 
 
************************************** 
Pam Henderson Deputy Director 
Division Materials Safety and State Agreements 
Office of Federal and State Materials and 
Environmental Management Programs 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
T8-E24 
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001 
 
Dear Ms. Henderson: 
 
RE:      Proposed rule revisions 



 
Attached to this e-mail, is our proposed rule revisions to Washington’s Radiological Health 
Rules to adopt the following RATS: 
 

• 2001-1, Requirements for certain generally licensed industrial devices containing 
byproduct material; 

 
• 2007-2, Exemptions from licensing, general licenses and distribution of byproduct 

material: licensing and reporting requirements; and 
 

• 2012-1, Change of compatibility of 10 CFR 31.5 and 31.6. 
 
This rulemaking changes three of our chapters: 
 

• Chapter 246-232 WAC, Radioactive material – licensing applicability; 

• Chapter 246-333 WAC, Radioactive materials – general licenses; and 

• Chapter 246-235 WAC, Radioactive materials – specific licenses. 
 
To give NRC time to review the proposed rule revisions, we are sending them to you early. We 
anticipate sending the proposed revisions to our stakeholders in June 2013 for public comment. 
We request NRC’s comments by July 1, 2013. 
 
For language or punctuation we are deleting, it has a solid line through it and new language or 
punctuation is underlined. 
 
We believe these proposed rule revisions satisfies the compatibility and health and safety 
categories established in the Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Programs 
(FSME) Procedure SA-200. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Michelle Austin, Rules Coordinator, at (360) 236-3250 
or by e-mail at michelle.austin@doh.wa.gov 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Leo Wainhouse, Acting Director 
Office of Radiation Protection 
 
cc:        Michelle Austin, Rules Coordinator 


